
10TP009 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator Phone:  605-394-4120 
Growth Management Department-Transportation Planning Fax:  605-394-6636 
city web:  www.rcgov.org e-mail:  monica.heller@rcgov.org 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE: March 2, 2010 
 
RE: Amendment #10-003R to the 2010-2014 Transportation Improvement 

Program 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #10-003R to the 2010-2014 
Transportation Improvement Program.  This amendment has been requested by the 
South Dakota Department of Transportation.  This amendment would add the completion 
of Exit 52 and the eastbound lanes on I90 and the eastbound Service Roads in 
Blackhawk in 2010.  This project was anticipated to be completed in 2009, but due to 
some issue with the multiplate over the railroad, this project will not be completed until 
2010.   
 
EXECUTIVE POLICY COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION:  The Executive Policy 
Committee recommends approval of the 2010-2014 Transportation Improvement 
Program Amendment #10-003R.  
 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-5035 

Growth Management Department 
300 Sixth Street 

 
 


